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I am writing on behalf of SB 860 because as a mental health provider I see firsthand how 
mental heath parity does not exist. I ask that you pass this bill so that existing state and federal 
parity laws will be enforced. I get telephone calls almost every day from insurance policy 
holders who are having difficulty getting access to a mental health provider because of the 
lack of parity.  Please cast your votes so that Oregon citizens have real access to the services 
that they pay for and have every right to. 

Stuart Levy, LCSW
16110 SW Regatta Ln
Beaverton, OR 97006 
(503) 690-8686
www.stuartlevylcsw.com
stuartlevylcsw@gmail.com

The information contained in this email message is meant only for the use of the intended addressee.  If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please inform Stuart Levy via telephone at 503.690-8686 and 
fully delete the message from your email archives.
***Email is not a confidential medium, as it is possible that system administrators can access my email account. 
Additionally, email has the potential to be admissible in court, as it does not fall under the privilege protections of certain 
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you understand the privacy risks involved.   If you need to contact me in an urgent fashion, or wish to share confidential 
information with me, please do not use email for this purpose. Please contact me by telephone at 503.690-8686.
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